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Adding the Position of Girls Golf Coach

Background:
Our numbers for girls golf have been low in recent years. Last year we did not even field a team. 

Our new activities director, James Severson, would like to add a coach just for girls golf this year 
to see if we can generate more participation. If we cannot field a team with a separate coach, then 
we will not put the new coach under contract.

The position of golf coach pays $3,107.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to add the position of girls golf coach conditional upon there being 
sufficient high school girls to warrant the increase in staffing.


